Father Andrew White, S.J. School

LEADERSHIP =+ FAITH + ACADEMICS

Dear Friend of Father Andrew White School,

On behalf of the Father Andrew White (FAW) School Family, we
thank everyone who generously donated to last year's Annual
Giving Campaign. Your gracious contributions helped raise over
$18,000 that directly went to overhaul the rear parking lot where
the kids spend much of their recess time every day. With your
help, we were able to resurface the rear lot. We have a plan with a
professional artist, who will paint fun and creative activities for all
the students to enjoy!

This year's 2022-2023 Annual Campaign slogan is, "Safe and Sound." Over the last decade, it's
no secret that schools around the country have fallen victim to violence. While we lean on our
faith to overcome any fear or worry, we want to remain diligent in our efforts to ensure all of
us feel safe and secure. Our goal is to raise the funds necessary to make additional safety
upgrades to the Father Andrew White School building, which will include the installation of
3M Safety Film to the windows and glass around the school. These funds, along with grant
funding, will be used to achieve our goal of improving the overall safety of our facility,
allowing everyone inside to feel “safe and sound.”

To accomplish our goal of raising $25,000 for the 2022-2023 school
year, we are asking you to consider a tax-deductible gift of $250 or
more to the Annual Campaign. We truly hope that you can help us
achieve this important update and help us all feel "Safe and
Sound!" If that amount does not currently fit into your family's
budget, any amount within your means would be sincerely
appreciated. We are hoping to have all donations in by

July 31, 2023.

For your convenience, there are several ways to make your donation:
* By check via the enclosed, pre-paid donation return envelope
« Pay online by scanning the QR code at the bottom of this letter,
or going to the link and following the instructions
https://bnfct.co/donate/FAWgiving

Meanwhile, we extend our most sincere gratitude for your participation in the Annual Giving
Campaign and most of all, for continuing to support the great mission of Father Andrew
White School. We remain committed each and every day to ensuring that children excel with
strong minds, a safe learning environment, and of course, a living faith.

May God's blessings be with you, your family, our children, our alumni and
the devoted school friends throughout the coming year!

Sincerely yours in Jesus Christ,

Hover your phone

camera over this
5 AN d code to donate
online!

Janet Szoch, Principal Fr. David Beaubien, Administrator
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